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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people of the Dharawal Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW (Transport) is 
upgrading Macquarie Fields Station to 
improve accessibility, amenity and 
safety. 
In August-September 2024, Transport publicly 
displayed the Review of Environmental Factors 
(REF) for Macquarie Fields Station Upgrade, 
being delivered as part of the Safe Accessible 
Transport program. 

We invited community and stakeholder feedback 
on plans to provide an accessible station with 
improved amenity and safety for customers. 

Following public display of the REF and 
consultation, the proposed upgrade of Macquarie 
Fields station is now approved to proceed.  

What we heard 
Thank you for taking the time to provide 
feedback, we received a total of 79 submissions 
including one from Council and one from NSW 
State Emergency Service.  

Key feedback included: 

• Overall community support for the upgrade 

• Retain existing parking numbers adjacent to 
the station specifically for commuters 

• Increase the number of accessible kiss and 
ride and disability parking spaces 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• More canopy coverage to maximise comfort 
and shelter 

• Improved lighting and safer road crossing 
points for safety and security 

• Improved design integration with the existing 
environment and some aesthetic tweaks  

• Better location and more opal card readers 
and passenger information displays 

• Future proofing the footbridge and 
considerations for retail space in future 
developments 

• Better integration of services into the wider 
railway network. 

 

Feedback received has been considered by the 
Project Team to help inform the design for the 
upgrade. Transport’s response to feedback 
received is now available online in the 
Determination Report.  

Feedback that related to items outside the scope 
of the proposal have been provided to the 
appropriate agency for consideration. 
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What’s next? 
A contract will soon be awarded for detailed 
design and construction of the station upgrade.  
Transport will continue to keep the community 
and other stakeholders up to date as we work 
towards site establishment and start of early 
construction in late 2024, with main work 
expected in early 2025. 
 

 

 

 

Community Notifications  
Following this notification, regular updates will 
be provided via email, please contact us to 
subscribe to these updates.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

231 Elizabeth Street, Sydney 2000 

 

Visit the online portal go to  
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/macquariefields  

  

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

 Image: Photomontage of Macquarie Fields Station Upgrade, subject to detailed design stage 
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